
00411345
From: Scott, Steve [Scott.Steve@mbco.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 11:10 PM
To: 'nprm@ttb.gov'
Subject: refrence ttb notice #4
dear sir or maddam
   as an employee of miller brewery i believe the TTB'S action
is an important clarification that insures that if a FMB product is
to be as a malt beverage, it should be made as a malt beverage
according to traditional brewing methods.
  thank you for this opportunity to offer my support for your proposed
FMB rule preserving the differences and integrity of beer.
thank you
  Steve Scott


